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Dear Colleagues
Re: New Tumour Marker Assays

We will shortly be changing our immunoassay service provider. This may be associated with a change in tumour marker results for some patients. The tumour markers affected are CA12-5, CA15-3, CA19-9, CEA, AFP and hCG. Those patients being serially monitored using these tumour markers for a pre-existing cancer diagnosis must have their levels re-baselined to allow for continued monitoring in the future. Re-baselining will involve measuring tumour markers levels using both the current assay (Siemens) and the new assay (Roche). 

There will be a three month window, beginning 12/06/17 and ending 11/09/17, during which the affected tumours markers can be measured using both assays. Please ensure that all of your patients who are being monitored by measurement of one of these tumour markers have at least one blood sample taken during this time.  When sending samples to the laboratory, please clearly state the tumour marker(s) required on the request form along with an indication that the sample is for re-baselining. 

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter then please do not hesitate to contact us. Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause to both you and your patients. 

Yours sincerely
Claire Chapman

Principal Clinical Scientist (Biochemistry)

Laboratory Medicine

York Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation Trust

